
 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers  
 
We had a wonderful assembly this morning from Year 6 all 
based around Remembrance Day. Our year six pupils are so 
articulate and enthusiastic, and the assembly was a real 
celebration of everything that makes our school good. 

Year six were real ambassadors for our school yesterday too 
when we visited the church to hang poppies for Remembrance 
Day. They enjoyed an informative session with Gill Rees (also 
one of our school governors) about the members of the 
Shenley Church End community who were affected by the 
Wars. Later we hung crocheted poppies on the railings outside 
the church, ready for the service on Sunday. 

We have been visited today by Jan Martin, the Director of 
Education for the ODBST. She has spent the day with our 
curriculum leaders and was very impressed at the quality of 
our CARE cultural curriculum. 

Don’t forget that next Friday we will be celebrating ‘Children 
in Need’ with a non- uniform day. Children are invited to wear 
bright colours and spots for a donation of £1 

 

Warm regards 
 
Mel Nugent  
 
Headteacher.  
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Each week we will be announcing the Dojo winning team who 
have earned most points over a week   

WELL DONE BLUE TEAM 

 

TT Rockstars :Top Scorers this week 

Year 3 : Kayden and Clarabelle 

Year 4 - Sofia 

Year 5 - Rylee and Mihai  

Year 6 - Breeya and Tobias 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

 
ODD SOCK DAY 

Monday 14 November 

 

CHILDREN IN NEED NON 

SCHOOL UNIFORM DAY 

Friday 18 November  

 

OPEN MORNING  

Thursday 1  December  

 

Golden Book  

We are very proud of all our 

children. A special well 

done to the following Gold-

en Book winners this week!  

Year group  

N - Jack 

R - River 

1 - Aaira 

2 - Samridhi 

3 - Ben and Abigail  

4 - Sofia H  

5 - Jayden 

6 - Noor and Adam 

Two Read Write Inc Parent Information sessions will be taking 

place on Thursday 24th November at 9-9.45am and 6-6.45pm. 

More information to follow 


